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Dear Sir/madam,

I am writing to object in the strongest terms to this development. The traffic in this area has become horrendous,
and such a development will make it significantly worse. The development is totally out of character with the
area, and if it were to proceed, it would further lower the standard of living and community for the area. Council
need to place the wishes of their constituents above those of greedy developers.

Yours sincerely,

David Percy

Sent from my iPhone




